

The Misconsin Early Austangers

"A FEW TO PRESERVE THE BEST"

August 23, 1980

Our August 23 Picnic/Meeting was called to order at 1:20 P.M. by President Dick Doria.

It was agreed upon to keep the meeting as short as possible so we could all carry on with our picnicing and enjoy the good weather.

No minutes were read, however a treasurer's report was given and stood approved as read.

The next order of business, was Old Business.

It was agreed not to take action on our club jackets and signs until our September 29 meeting.

Next came a report by the Fall Trip Committee. It was decided that members were to be reached individualy as to whether or not they were interested in going to Sturgeon Bay on the weekend of October 11 & 12. Hotel reservations will be made in advance for all those interested.

Dick Doria reported that business cardsfor our group should be ready by the September meeting.

Roster updates will be made quarterly due to the rapid grouth of our club. All new members as well as new discounts which are obtained will be listed in The Feedbag. Complete lists of these two items will be updatedannually.

Bulk rate postage is not feasible for our group at this time as 200 pieces are required at each mailing.

Members were reminded to keep June 14, 1981 open for the Formolo Ford show.

Under New Business, the idea of a combination dinner and meeting was brought up. This was tentatively set for January or February. More action will be taken at future meetings.

It was then brought up that a rally was definitely in our future plans. Dick Doria and Bob Beauparland will work on setting one up.

Our next meeting will be September 29, 1980 at 8:00 P.M. at Wauwatosa Savings and Loan, 6400 S. 27 st., Oak Creek, Wisconsin. It was moved, seconded and passed to adjourn at 1:45 P.M.

Bob Wroblawshi